
Report of JPC meeting held on the 10th May 2021 held by Microsoft Meet 

The meeting was informed that a cyber-crime unit has been set up in Wexford 

Also Ger O’Mahony, IFA rep has resigned due to taking up another position and 

has been replaced by Margaret Earle IFA 

Discussion on CCTV around the county cameras are now in 6 locations  

Wexford more cameras to be added  

Gorey to get additional 5 cameras to cover the Town Park 

New Ross needs to be upgraded with 30/40 being added  

Enniscorthy needs upgrading with the need for 30/40 more cameras  

Bunclody county council to take over community run cameras with an additional 

70 needed 

The meeting was informed that due to data protection laws it was not possible to 

place cameras at known illegal dumping areas  

The matter of caravans parking in holiday areas if they are parked illegally the 

Gardaí will move them. 

Kieran Donoghue ceo of Fdys gave an update of their work with the youth of the 

county . They have set up a Popup Coffee shop in New Ross to engage with the 

youths of the area who are also anxious to have a youth club in New Ross 

In general there is a drug problem in Wexford and it was important to engage 

with 11- 20 year olds about the damage drugs can do to their health. It’s 

important that youths are informed engaged and supported. The FYDS hope to 

set up a popup café in Wexford town . 

The JPC need to support and encourage young people to engage and the JPC need 

to support youth workers. 

The 1st meeting of the Courtown/Riverchapel Gardai for a will be held on 23rd of 

June 2021. 

The next meeting of the JPC will 13th September the meeting was also attended 

by Dan Kennedy 
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